
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING

September 17, 2025

TOPIC: Second Reading & Removal of Board Policy

RECOMMENDATION:

Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District accept 
the recommendation of the Policy Committee for the removal of Board Policy DFB – 
Federal and State Aid.

RATIONALE

The Board Policy Committee recommends removing this policy due to redundant 
language already covered in multiple finance policies. This recommendation was 
presented during the first reading at the August 18, 2025, Board meeting.

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:

None

RESOURCE PERSONNEL:

Alison Smith, Chief Financial Officer

EXHIBIT:

Attached Policy
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